PARISH MEETING NOTES
From the Annual Parish Meeting held 7th March 2013 in the Village Hall
There were seven members of the public present.  The Chairman started the meeting at 7.30 pm.

An annual overview was handed out to the members of the public present and the Chairman welcomed them for their attendance.
A member of the Patient Participation Group raised concerns with car parking at the surgery particularly with the build of the new Memorial Centre now underway.  As the management of the car park is under the control of the Memorial Trust, the Treasurer of the Trust reported to the member of the public.
The Chairman of School Governors updated the Parish Council on the School Travel Plan and asked for the Parish Councils continued support.  He asked that in future if councillors met with Wiltshire Council regarding Doves Lane/Common Road that he would like to be invited along. Cllr Randall advised he has met with the R.o.W. officer to view Doves Lane and has spoken with the New Forest National Park who show a positive interest.   It was asked if ‘SLOW’ and the white lines outside the school can be repainted along with repair/renew of the damaged railings at the front of the school.  Concerns were expressed about the poor condition of Common Road including the potholes and the overgrown hedges and it was asked if these matters can be reported to WC Highways.  These concerns have been reported to Highways some months ago and are regularly being followed up by the Parish Council.
A member of the public asked if the Parish Council can request the police take a more active role in encouraging better parking at school times. The Parish Clerk will contact the police and ask if they can attend more regularly.

As the public had no more points to raise, the meeting was closed at 8.00pm.  A routine Parish Council Meeting was held immediately after the Annual Parish Meeting.
